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Comments: I am a member of the North Cascades Conservation Council  (N3C) and I support the points they

have made in the document this organization has submitted in response to the revision of the Northwest Forest

Plan. In addition, I have worked on this issue with a related citizens' group in the Methow Valley (Methow Forest

Forum), headed by Mr. Ric Bailey.  I also support the document he has sent in response to the Northwest Forest

Plan revision. Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 

 


